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VTP/ELB/SLC/Harvest Foodbank Appeal 
 
7th October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
For Harvest Festival this year we will be donating items to The Swale Foodbank, who support those less fortunate 
than ourselves.  We would therefore ask that each child brings into school an item of tinned food by no later than 
Friday 15th October 2021. 
 
In addition to this, if you have any other items that you would like to donate to the foodbank we are happy to deliver 
these for you at the same time as we deliver the tins that the children have brought into school.  Please ensure that 
these items are also given to your child’s class teacher or to the school office by no later than Friday 15th October 
2021.  
 
The ‘top ten items’ that Swale Foodbank are asking for are: 
 

 Long life milk 

 Squash/long life juice 

 Cereals 

 Soups 

 Tinned vegetables 

 Tinned meats 

 Tinned fish 

 Rice pudding/custard 

 Tinned fruit 

 Biscuits 
 
Attached is a copy of the Harvest Appeal poster with contact details for the Food Bank, should you wish to contact 
them. 
 
We would like to thank you in advance of your generosity. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs V Pettett 
Head of School  


